RE: new tour only--ft lauderdale 24322169 guiseppina mccree 3/7/2024 urgent

From Ana Velez <ana.velez@takeabreaktravel.com>
To reservations@rooms101.com <reservations@rooms101.com>, Reservation Request <resrequest@takeabreaktravel.com>
Date 06/03/2024 12:43

Good Afternoon,
The client already went to the Welcome Center

From: reservations@rooms10l.com <reservations@rooms101.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 2:45 PM

To: Reservation Request <resrequest@takeabreaktravel.com>

Subject: Fwd: new tour only--ft lauderdale 24322169 guiseppina mccree 3/7/2024 urgent

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe.

just checking on this las minute tour

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: new tour only--ft lauderdale 24322169 guiseppina mccree
3/7/2024 urgent
Date: 06/03/2024 06:38
From: reservations@rooms101.com
To: TAB-Tour and Resv Bookings <resrequest@takeabreaktravel.com>

please book tour only client checking in on 3/7/2024 for 2 nights staying at catalina hotel

thanks



